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GDPR comes into effect on 25 May 2018.  

University of Reading Special Collections and The 
Museum of English Rural Life are collecting archives in 
the public interest. 

We also process data from researchers and visitors for 
administrative and evidential purposes. 

In order to gain appropriate consent, we will be 
asking reading room users to re-register with us. 

If you have any questions about this notice, our 
University Data Protection Officer can be contacted 
at: 

IMPS, University of Reading, Whiteknights, PO Box 217, 
Reading, RG6 6AH. 

Telephone: 0118 378 8981. 

Email: imps@reading.ac.uk 

 

University of Reading privacy notices are available: 
https://www.reading.ac.uk/internal/imps/DataProtection/imps-d-p-
privacynotices.aspx  

GENERAL DATA 
PROTECTION 
REGULATION  
 


